
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Midas Gold Idaho's public 

permitting process. 

 

By law Midas Gold Idaho is required to set aside all of the money needed for restoration prior to any 

mining activity. This gives me, and Idahoans, peace of mind that the restoration work the company 

has discussed will come to fruition no matter what happens. If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move 

forward with its work, salmon will be reconnected to their native spawning grounds. This hasn't 

happened in 80 years! Mining has devastated this area. Midas Gold Idaho wants to fix it and I hope 

you will clear the path to allow their restoration work to move forward. 

 

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need 

for environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold 

Project forward. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will provide stable, well-paying jobs to up to 1,000 employees throughout 

the life of the project. On average, employees will make $80,000 per year â€“ twice as much as the 

average salary in Valley County. Overall, the company estimates the annual payroll will be 

approximately $42 million per year. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Michelle Ova 


